Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

FLORIDA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION
Addendum 1 to Request for Qualifications 2015-04, Special Counsel Services

The Florida Housing Finance Corporation has issued Addendum 1 to Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 2015-04, relating to Special Counsel services, previously noticed in Volume 41/155 of the F.A.R..
For questions or additional information, please contact: Jenny Marshall at (850)488-4197 or Jenny.Marshall@floridahousing.org. To obtain a copy of the addendum, please submit your request to the attention of Jenny Marshall, or you can download the document from the Florida Housing Finance Corporation website at: http://www.floridahousing.org/BusinessAndLegal/Solicitations/RequestForQualifications.
